Paul Foley

From: Joyce Dresser [dresserjoycec@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 10:11 PM

To: Paul Foley

Subject: bank

Dear Paul:

| am deeply disappointed in the new roof on the former Martha's Vineyard National Bank in Vineyard Haven
which is now Santander. The bank's campus houses two of the most interesting buildings in town, but now the
main building has lost some of its architectural integrity with the flat asphalt shingles. 1 urge the MV
Commission to take action to make Santander replace the shingles with the original tiles. Once we lose
something precious we will never regain it.

Thank you for your consideration.

Joyce C. Dresser,

Oak Bluffs



